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Spring is in the Air for Seniors  
The beauty that comes from a flower garden only appears after many hours of tending the soil and plants.  If you go 

a week without water or fertilizer your entire garden will die.  Just like a garden, your senior year needs to be 

thoughtfully taken care of.  Spring Break is a wonderful time to consider the following checklist: 

 

1.)    Stay Grounded:  Take time to review your plans with your family, friends, and/or mentor.  Take a last look at 

your options and consider a final decision.  Take time to breath and feel a calmness in your choice.   

 

2.)  Keep Your Eyes Open:  Look at your checklists, read your emails, and review your current class requirements.  

Also, take a moment to see those around you who have wanted the best for you.  This could be your family, friends, 

teachers, and counselors.    

 

3.)  Use Your tools:  Remember your lifelong education and the tools you learned to study and stay on task.  Use the 

career center for help to complete the FAFSA, submit another application, or just come in to talk. 

 

4.)  Don’t Give Up:  It is easy to let senioritis stunt your growth, don’t let it.  Turn in your assignments, study for your 

tests, and participate in school activities.  Also continue to apply for additional scholarships. 

 

5.)  Take Time to Smell the Roses:  Walk around the halls when it is quiet, visit with your favorite teacher, enjoy a 

moment on the field/gym/stage to soak in these special days.   

Counselor Connection: Your counselor wants to help you make your plans for next year. We need 
to know how we can help! Please take a moment and fill out this form to let us know 
how we can help and let us know what your plans are. We would love 
to celebrate with you!   

https://tinyurl.com/3hup7zdx


Community College Enrollment Assistance 
 

Seniors, I am here to help you.   The Career Center is open daily from 

6:45am– 3:15pm specifically to assist with enrollment.  Please come 

by any school day before/after school or during lunches to get enrolled. 

Where is the Career Center?  You can enter through the library or 

through the Career Center door next to the Electronic Classroom. 

Schedule an Apt today 

Military 

The Military is a great option for many students.  The benefits of the military is paid 

training, educational opportunities, and travel opportunities.  We have representatives 

from all of the branches available to Centennial students.  You are welcome to meet 

with any representative outside the bookstore during lunches  or contact them direct-

ly. Here is the contact information for each rep.   

  Rep Email Phone 

Navy Kevin Ginn kevin.ginn@navy.mil 623-285-6105 

Marines Sgt. Gregory Hays geregory.hays@marines.usmc.mil 623-203-4266 

Army Tommy Canez tommy.canez.mil@mail.mil 623-334-9131 

National Guard Ryan Kupec ryan.m.kupec.mil@mail.mil 602-421-7662 

Airforce TSgt Jeconioh Jamir Jeconiah.jamir.1@us.af.mil 623-285-6105 

A Voice for Animals Contest - Official Rules 
The A Voice for Animals contest is now open. The competition has sections for 14-15 
year old students and sections for 16-18 year old students. 
The contest is also open to ESL (English as a Second Language) students. 
We accept submissions from countries worldwide. 

Eligibility 
Participants must currently be enrolled in middle or high school, or be home-schooled, and less than 19 
years of age on February 1, 2021 (the date the contest opened for entries). No exceptions! 
The contest is open to all otherwise eligible students worldwide regardless of nationality, citizenship, or 
country of residence. 
 
You are strongly advised to read all the rules!  Go to this link for ad-
ditional information.   

Mrs. Lisa McMillen 

Career Center Specialist 

623-412-4443 

lmcmillen@pusd11.net  

 

Express Decision Deadline Event 

• In an effort to encourage those students who are still searching or have 

not yet submitted their application to the University of Arizona, our Office of 

Admissions will be hosting our very first Express Decision Deadline next 

week! 

 This means that as long as a student applies by 5:00pm on Wednesday, 

March 17th, we will guarantee an admissions decision by March 18th! We would love it if you 

were able to share this exciting opportunity with your family and please feel free to send any ques-

tions or concerns to Cylan Shaffer Centennial UofA Rep:  602-827-2196 or  

cshaffer@email.arizona.edu    

Students can apply at https://slate.admissions.arizona.edu/apply 
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